
Detailed Practice of National Changhua University of Education’s “Prevention, 

Reporting, and Handling Measures of Sexual Harassment” Announcement and 

Prevention Measures 

  
▲National Changhua University of 

Education’s Prevention, Reporting, and 

Handling of Sexual Harassment Bulletin 

Board can be found on the university’s 

Personnel Office webpage “Gender 

Equality Section” 

▲National Changhua University of 

Education’s Prevention, Reporting, 

and Handling Measures of Sexual 

Harassment is published on the 

University’s electronic board 

(located on the first floor and beside 

the escalator of the west wing of 

Baisha Building’s Chuan Hall, 

through which students must pass) for 

public viewing 

 
▲The responsible unit for National Changhua University of Education’s 

Prevention, Reporting, and Handling Measures of Sexual Harassment is the 

Personnel Office. Paper copies of investigation applications and handling 

procedures are displayed on the Personnel Office’s bulletin board (located on 

the first floor of the west wing of Baisha Building’s Chuan Hall, through 

which students must pass) for public viewing 

 

 

 



 
 

The university’s dedicated website for student complaints 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 
1. The full text explaining how the university handles student complaints can be 

found in the 2023 academic year Student Handbook. 

2. The Student Handbook also includes information on services that uphold the 

right to education, such as the student union and student council. 

3. The University Rules stipulate that “when students, the student union, and/or 

other self-governing student organizations deem that the punishment and/or 

other measures/resolutions implemented by the university are considered 

illegal and/or inappropriate, and negatively impact student rights and/or 

interests, and that they are able to provide evidence, they may file an official 

complaint.” 

 


